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SOUTH SHORE AREA BRANCH       NOVEMBER 2016 

President: Sheila Doherty (781-848-8122) 
Membership VPs: Anne Foley (781)749-2369, Gail Saccone (781) 424-4356 

 
Mission Statement: AAUW advances equity for all women and girls through advocacy, education, and research. 

Vision Statement:  AAUW will be a powerful advocate and visible leader in equity and education through research, philanthropy,  

and measurable change in critical areas impacting the lives of women and girls. 

 

 

                                                  CALENDAR     
 
November 3, Thursday                     Girls’ Game Night     7:00  PM 
                                                         Home of Chrisanne Gregoire 
 
November 15, Tuesday                    Branch Meeting    7:00 PM 
                                                         Knowing What You Need for Estate Planning 
                                                         Hingham Public Library 
 
November 22, Tuesday                     Book Group  7:00 PM 
                                                          "The Nightingale" by 
                                                          Kristen Hannah 
 
December 4, Sunday                        Brunch  11:00 AM 
                                                          Disch Route 53 Tavern 
                                                          615 Washington St., Pembroke, MA 
                                                          RSVP: Phyllis Warren 
 
June 14-17, 2017                              National Convention 
                                                          Washington, DC 
                                                          
Early Registration is now open.  

 

BRANCH MEETING 

 

Please join us for our Branch meeting on Estate Planning on November 15th at 7:00 PM at the Hingham 

Public Library.   Our guest speaker is Jonathan M. Graham, Estate Planning Attorney, Dean of Education for 

the National Institute of Certified Estate Planners, and graduate of Suffolk Law School. 

Come and learn or review the issues on assets, the evils of probate, and three documents every retiree 

needs to have. Are you up to date on your estate planning?  Attorney Graham is an accomplished speaker on 

Trusts, Corporate and Assets Protection. 

        -Ruthanne Kennedy 

 

PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE 

 

           "The history of the past is but one long struggle upward to equality."   Elizabeth Cady Stanton     

 

The election is fast approaching and "The Get Out the Vote Effort" has never been more important to 

our country and our members than it is right now.  Deanne Noiseux made an extraordinary effort and 

delivered information packets on voter registration to a number of college campuses.   

http://aauw-ma.aauw.net/
https://www.facebook.com/aauw.massachusetts
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          Our October STEM meeting was very informative with four of the young participants from our summer 

STEM week speaking to us along with Lynn Howard.   Parents, AAUW Members, and the Weymouth School 

Superintendent, Dr. Jenn Whipple were in attendance.   

 

          Early registration for our National Convention in Washington, DC June 14-17, 2017 is now 

open.  Hollie and I are planning to attend; we hope you will all join us.  

 

          Our next Branch meeting is scheduled for November 15th.  The topic is Planning for the Future: 

Knowing what you need for estate planning.  It will be held at the Hingham Public Library at 7:00 PM. I 

look forward to seeing everyone there.  

 

                                                                                                                  Sheila    

HOLIDAY SOCIAL 

  December's Holiday Social will be at The Disch's Route 53 Tavern on Sunday, December 4th at 11:00 

AM.      For directions and menus check   http://dischstavern.com/. 

 

 We will be ordering from the menu and splitting the bill. 

 Please bring CASH ONLY. Let me know by Monday, November 28th that you will be attending. 

          Phyllis Warren at phylerup@aol.com or (781) 831-2321. 

 

       Phyllis 

BOOK GROUP 

Book group will meet on Tuesday, November 29th at 7:00 PM at Patrice Metro's, Scituate. We will be 

discussing "The Nightingale " by Kristin Hannah. 

GIRLS’ GAME NIGHT 

 

On November 3rd we will have Girls’ Game Night at the home of Chrisanne Gregoire at 7:00 PM..  

 

                     Sandy  

 

 


